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Privacy and security statement 

The Department of Housing, Local Government, Planning and Public Works (the department) is 
committed to the fair and lawful collection and handling of personal information in accordance with the 
Information Privacy Act 2009 (Qld) (IP Act). 

The personal information of nominees provided via the nomination form is collected for the purpose of 
identifying nominations for, and determining the winners of, the Queensland Government Planning 
Awards, as described in the Queensland Government Planning Awards guidelines, and inviting 
selected nominees to attend the presentation of the Queensland Government Planning Awards during 
the Planning Institute of Australia (PIA) Queensland Awards for Planning Excellence in November 
2024.  

The personal information of nominees will be used by authorised personnel within the department for 
that purpose and will not be used for any unrelated purpose, or otherwise disclosed to any third party, 
without the consent of the nominee, or unless authorised or required by law. 

Without the prior consent of any prize-winning nominee, or runner up, only the name, photograph and 
the university they attend may be publicly released on the department website, through social media 
and/or through a media statement or otherwise as described in the Queensland Government Planning 
Awards guidelines.  

The personal information of nominees will be stored on the department’s server, which is based in 
Australia.  

Please note that using the online nomination form is voluntary. You may opt to use a word version of 
the nomination form. Personal information supplied in the word version entry form will not be 
transferred outside Australia. 

If you have any queries about our privacy practices please contact the Department of Housing, Local 
Government, Planning and Public Works: 

Department of Housing, Local Government, Planning and Public Works  

Email: oddg.planning@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au  
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responsibility for decisions or actions taken as a result of any data, information, statement or advice, 
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